BLUEGRASS LIBRARIANS

The Bluegrass Librarians Associ-
ation will hold its next meeting
Monday, October 20, at 7:30 p.m.
in the Gallery. Speakers will be
Dena Wilson and Adam Ruschival,
Director and Assistant Director,
Library for the Blind and Phys-
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ically Handicapped.

;
A music faculty trio will present a program of selections from the
works of Bach, Dahl Ingolf and Milhaud at noon, Friday, October 17

in the Gallery, King Library North. The musicians will be Phillip
Miller, clarinet; Irving Ilmer, violin; Hirofumi Kanno, cello.

REQUEST FOR PERIODICALS

If you have personal copies of the issues listed below and would
like to donate them to the library, we would really appreciate it.
They are needed for binding:

Replacement Issues

American Psychologist V. 30, 1975, No. 8
Backpacker Magazine for 1975 any issues.
Journal of Abnormal Psychology V. 83, 1974, No. 1

Thank you,
Myra Coomer

CHRISTMAS EXHIBIT

The Art Library would like to invite all members of the staff who
are making gifts for Christmas to exhibit them for a month beginning
November 15, 1975. We would like to share our talents with the
university community.

Karin Sandvik

EROM SOLINET UNIT

A campus mailing was recently distributed inviting all faculty, staff
and students to a SOLINET open house and demonstration on October 22.
Due to space limitation, we are asking all library faculty and staff
who have seen terminal demonstrations not to attend. We hope to be
able to accomodate as many outside facUlty and staff as possible.

Thank you,
Gail Kennedy

SUPERVISORY LUNCHEONS

University of Kentucky supervisors are eligible to attend the monthly
"supervisory luncheons", a group began by those trained in Basic
Principals of Supervisory Management. A series of films on supervi-
sory skills began in August and will continue through next summer.
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Each luncheon session deals with a separate facet of supervision.
For example, the September luncheon considered the area of communi-
cation, presenting two films: "Instruction Or Obstruction” and
"Listen Please".

The luncheons are held on the third Wednesday of each month in Blazer
Hall Cafeteria on Harrison Avenue from 11:30 - 1:00 p.m. After lunch,
a film is viewed and a discussion session follows.

The next supervisory luncheon will be held on Wednesday, October 15.

NEWSPAPER/MICROTEXT OPENING

Mary Ada Sullivan will retire July 1, 1976 as head of the Newspaper/
Microtext Department; and the Personnel Committee is beginning to
search for someone who could f£ill this position. We hope to find
someone by January 1, 1976 so that there will be some overlap.
Basically, the person needs to have an MLS from an accredited library
school plus experience with microforms and the related equipment.
Salary will be commensurate with experience. If anyone on the
staff is interested in being considered for the position, please
send me something in writing to that effect so that the Personnel
Committee can consider internal candidates along with other
applications. If anyone would like to discuss the opening further,
please come by to see me.

Faith Harders

NEW STAFF
Gay Eastman, Keypunch Operator 0012, Acquisitions.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Chief of Processing Division, Enoch Pratt Free Library, Baltimore,
Md. Salary: $17,800 - $24,000




